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I wish to express my objections to these new mandates concerning preventive health services to be
covered by insurance plans. I agree with the United States Conference of Catholic Bishops (USCCB) who
has voiced its strict opposition to and disappointment with this final Act of HHS, due to its failure to
ensure respect for rights of conscience when developing such mandates.  The National Catholic Bioethics
Center (NCBC) has also strongly opposed this mandate.  
Thank you.
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